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January 24,1995,

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: LaSalle County Nuclear Power Station
Response to Generic Letter 94-02 (BWR Stability)
NRC Dockets 50-373 and 50-374

Reference: 1) September 9,1994 letter from John C. Brons to William T.
Russell, Comed BWR response to Generic Letter 94-02 (BWR
Stability).

2) July 11,1994 NRC Generic Letter 94-02, "Long-Term Solutions
and Upgrade of Interim Operating Recommendations for Thermal-
Hydraulic Instabilities in Boiling Water Reactors".

3) June 6,1994 letter from L. A. England to M. J. Virgilio, "BWR
Owners' Group Guidelines for Stability Interim Corrective Action".
Guidelines identical to those in BWROG-94078 letter to all BWR
owners dated June 6,1994.

The Reference 1 letter transmitted the LaSalle County Station response to NRC
Generic Letter 94-02 concerning BWR stability (Reference 2). The letter responded to
Reporting Requirement 1 of the generic letter; informing the NRC of the licensee's
plans and status with respect to the actions requested by the generic letter. The
generic letter also included Reporting Requirement 2, which requires informing the
NRC upon completion of the generic letter actions. The purpose of this letter is to
inform the NRC that Requested Action 1 to Generic Letter 94-02 has been completed.

Requested Action 1 to Generic Letter 94-02 requested the licensee to review
their current procedures and training programs and modify them as appropriate to
strengthen the administrative provisions intended to avoid power oscillations or to
detect and suppress them if they occur prior to implementation of the long-term
solutions. In response to Requested Action 1, LaSalle County Station implemented
actions consistent with or more conservative than the BWROG Interim Corrective
Actions (ICAs) guidelines described in Reference 3. The procedure changes and
training required to implement these guidelines were completed on December 28,
1994. These guidelines are intended to be used only until the long-term stability
solution is implemented. At that time, appropriate procedure changes will be made
which recognize the automatic protection and operator warning features of the long-
term solution.
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To the best of my knowledge and belief, the statements contained above are
true and correct. In some respect these statements are not based on my personal
knowledge, but obtained information furnished by other Comed employees, contractor
employees, and consultants. Such information has been reviewed in accordance with
company practice and I believe it to be reliable.

Please direct any questions that you may have concerning this matter to this
office.
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Respectfully,

G GBe&
ary G. Benes

Nuclear Licensing Administrator
:
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cc: J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator - Rlll
W. D. Reckley, LaSalle Project Manager - NRR
P. G. Brochman, Senior Resident Inspector - LaSalle
Office of Nuclear Facility Safety - IDNS
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